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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2018-19/No.01 Date:02/06/18
To: All Parents (Class 1- Satellite and Class | to Class 11-Santej)
From: Director

Subject: Updates on Academic Leadership at Redbricks School

Dear Parents,

Greetings! This letter is to inform you about certain academic leadership changes at
Redbricks School.

Redbricks School has grown into a beautiful institution with your support. We have invested
our efforts in building a team, which is geared to develop this school into a world-class
institution in line with the vision and 'philosophy laid by its founders. We would like to inform
you about a change in the academic leadership structure from the coming academic year.

Ms. Mona Vaidya has been appointed as a new Principal for the Primary School, where in
she will be heading Class 1 to Class 6.

Ms. Mona has a 10 -+ years experience in the field of education at leadership positions with IB World
/ CBSE board schools and 9 years of corporate HR experience. She has been actively involved in
academic and curriculum development in the area of K-12 education. Ms. Mona has masters level
qualifications in Human resources, English Literature, Political science as well as a B.ed degree. She
also holds certifications in IELTs, Child psychology / Counseling psychology / GCC Career
Counseling and is a certified Cambridge BEC Examiner. Her objective is to support students, teachers,
and parents to ensure student success and academic confidence with a focus on holistic development.

Mr. Hiren Parikh will be leaving the organization to pursue other professional opportunities.
He has contributed significantly to the development of the ICSE program at Redbricks and
towards the success of the first batch of Class 10- ICSE students. We wish him the best for his
journey ahead.




Ms. Sutapa Mishra has now been appointed as the Principal for the Senior School (CISCE
Program) where in she will be heading Class 7 to Class 12 (CISCE). Her long tenure of more
than 9 years with Redbricks is a testimony to her commitment towards the institution’s vision
and continued growth. We wish her all the best in her new role,

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to the same in the coming
academic year,

With Warm Regards,

Director

Redbricks Education Foundation




